
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 7th March 2025   

Dear Families 
 
Well, we have had such an exciting week! 

It is Book Week, and of course we all love to read at Bearwood!  The 
children heard from real authors and got to share their favourite 
books.  A librarian from Wokingham libraries came to meet with each 
class to talk about using the libraries to find even more exciting 
books.  You will have received an email about signing up to a local 
library.  On World Book Day, the children were all dressed up as their 
favourite book characters - and looked brilliant.  You can see 
photographs on the school website.  KS2 classes got to pair up with 
younger classes to do shared and paired reading, which was just 
delightful.  Thank you to Mrs Johnson for organising the week.  Do 
remember, from Tuesday next week we will have the Scholastic Book 
Fair in the school hall.  You will be able to access it straight after school 
via the KS1 playground. 

Some of our LKS2 children took part in a tag rugby event.  They had lots 
of fun, learnt new skills and were each awarded with a goody bag.  The 
whole group were also presented with a cup. 

Next week is Science Week - so the excitement will continue! 

Tomorrow, we are forecast to have a lovely sunny spring day.  I hope 
you are all able to get outside and enjoy it. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

Headteacher  
 

 

 

  

Value for the term –  

Orderliness 

 



  

Superstars! 

Aidan in Year 5 Otter class kindly 
donated a book to the school 

signed by the author, A.F. 
Steadman. 

Thank you, Aidan! 

Last weekend Olivia 
in Year 4 represented 

Berkshire in the 
county cup in a team 
of 5 girls. Olivia won 

all of her singles 
matches, helping 
Berkshire to an 

overall second place! 

Well done Olivia!  

 



  

We had an absolutely amazing time for World Book Day 
this year. Thank you to all families for the effort you put into 
the costumes that the children wore, it was so lovely to see 
so many wonderful and creative costume designs linked to 

favourite stories. 

 

Over the week children have participated in live author 
sessions and live draw-a-long sessions with illustrators to 

help inspire them when it comes to their own stories. Some 
of these authors have written books that will also be 

available in our book fair next week. We also had a visit 
from the local librarian and hope many of you are able to 

sign up to the free library system to gain access to 
hundreds more books. 

 

We have had lots of entries into the Read Your Way 
competition and Mrs Johnson wishes to thank every single 
family who took the time to take a photo and send it in. You 

can look at all the entries to the competition on the next 
pages along with the winners! Winners will receive a 

chocolate prize and a book voucher for the fair! Well done! 

 

Don't forget that our book fair arrives on Tuesday and is 
open every evening after school until Monday 17th March. 
Your child can bring their World Book Day token to spend 

at the fair if they wish. We hope to see many families there. 

Thank you again for all your participation in World Book 
Day 2025, we hope we have inspired some more reading 

to happen in your house. 



 

  

Read Your Way Competition  

Winners: 

EYFS: Rowan 

KS1: Florence 

LKS2: Olivia 

UKS2: Rishita 



  



  



  



 

  

Class WBD Photos 



  



  



Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

Fox – Amelia 

Beaver – Lilah 

Red Kite – Aadya 

Red Squirrel – Isla 

Dormouse – Chris  

Badger – Gurvansh 

Otter – Leland 

Grey Wolf – Amelie 

 

Fox – Beatriz 

Beaver – Shreya 

Red Kite – Babri 

Red Squirrel – Robyn 

Dormouse – Freya, Louisa, Olivia & 
Mollie 

Badger – Amber 

Otter – Keira Mya 

Grey Wolf – Karl 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners – Red Squirrel 339 points 

UKS2 Winners – Badger 73 points 

Scientist of the week! 

LKS2 – Vincent 

UKS2 – Jenson 

Wow!  Look at our amazing new seats in 
Y1.  They were made by Mr Taylor (Oscar 

and Olivia's dad) and they are a great place 
to sit and read a book with a friend on a 

beautiful sunny day!  We are going to enjoy 
using them now the weather is sunnier and 

warmer.  We love them! 

Many thanks to all of the people and 
companies who made them possible:  Mr 
Taylor for making them and sourcing the 

donations, the timber from Travis Perkins in 
Woodley, the paint from Brewers Decorator 
Centre in Woodley and to Mr Washington 

(Bella and Arthur's dad) for the tyres. 



  

 Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day & UKS2 In2 Hockey – 15:00-18:00 (Invite 
only)  

 Tuesday 25th March – 3:45 to 6:15pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Thursday 27th March – 4:30 to 7pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Friday 28th March – 9.30am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Wednesday 2nd April – 9:30am – LKS2 production to parents 
 Thursday 3rd April – 2pm – LKS2 production to parents 
 Friday 4th April – attendance medals assembly 
 Friday 4th April – last day of Spring term – school closed at 2pm 
 Tuesday 22nd April – children return 
 Thursday 24th April – Jewish Passover assembly 
 Friday 25th April – 9.30am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Thursday 1st May – Sikh Vaisakhi assembly 
 Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 
 W/C 12th May – Year Six SATs 
 Monday 19th May – Year Six Residential Meeting (5pm) 
 Thursday 22nd May – Muslim Eid assembly 
 Friday 23rd May – 2pm – Country Dancing Show to parents 
 Monday 26th May to Friday 30th May – Summer half-term 
 Monday 2nd June - INSET 
 Tuesday 3rd June – children return 
 W/C 9th June – Year One Phonics Screening Check 
 W/C 9th June – Year Four Multiplication Tables Check 
 Thursday 12th June – 9am – Red Squirrel Class assembly 
 Thursday 19th June – 9am – Beaver Class assembly 
 W/C Monday 16th June – Year Six residential 
 W/C 25th June – Year Six secondary transition day 
 Thursday 26th June – GRT History Month assembly 
 Friday 27th June – 9am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Wednesday 2nd July – new classes 
 Thursday 3rd July – 9am – Fox Class assembly 
 Thursday 10th July – Sports Day 
 Friday 11th July – reports home 
 Tuesday 15th July – 3:30 to 5pm – Parents’ Evening drop-in 
 Friday 18th July – 9am – prospective parents’ tour 
 Wednesday 16th July – 2pm – Year Six production to parents 
 Thursday 17th July – 6:30pm – Year Six production to parents 
 Thursday 18th July – end of year class parties 
 Monday 21st July – 5 to 6:30pm – Year Six BBQ 
 Wednesday 23rd July – attendance medals assembly 
 Wednesday 23rd July – 1pm – Year Six leavers’ assembly 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Brown Bears – 98.1% 

Fox – 91.9% 

Beaver – 94.1%  

Red Kite – 98.7% 

Red Squirrel – 97.9% 

Dormouse – 98.5%  

Badger – 98.9% - Winner! 

Otter – 90% 

Grey Wolf – 97.4% 

 

 

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

 
EYFS 
KS1 
LKS2 
 UKS2 



  



 

  



 

 

 

  

Week Commencing 11th March 2025 



  

A little reminder that children in 
LKS2/UKS2 are allowed to bring 

into school a small piece of fruit for 
snack time. 



 

  

ASSIST workshops 

ASSIST is offering a number of workshops to parents, carers, autistic individuals and 
professionals. This term, they are offering the following: 

 Tuesday 11 March, 9.30am – Supporting autistic individuals to understand 
and self-manage emotions and feelings (including anger) 

 Tuesday 1 April, 9.30am - 12pm (in person) – Supporting siblings 
 Tuesday 29 April, 9.30am - 12pm (in person) – Creating and using visual 

supports including social scripts, drawing whilst talking 
 Tuesday 6 May, 7pm (online) – Supporting autistic individuals to understand 

and self-manage emotions and feelings (including anger) 
 Tuesday 13 May, 9.30am - 12pm (in person) – Autism specific workshop on 

sexual development and puberty 

To find out more about these workshops or book a place, please contact us by 
emailing ASSISTWorkshops@wokingham.gov.uk. 

EARLY BIRD TICKET OFFER… 20% off! 

We are excited to let you know that we have a 20% off code for all students to share 
with their family and friends who would like to attend this concert! (this ends on 10th 

March) 

All you need to do is type the code ‘BMT20’ in the promo code section in your basket 
and the discount will be applied. 

This code will expire at the end of the day on Monday 10th March. 

Click the link below which will take you to the website to buy tickets: 
https://whatsonreading.com/venues/hexagon/whats-on/film-fantasia-2-berkshire-

music-trust 

Cuffley Final Balance 

The final balance for Cuffley 
Residential is due 10th March. Please 
ensure your balance is at zero, we are 
unable to accept any late payments. 

Lunches must be paid for in advance. Please 
ensure you lunch balance is at zero. 

Thank you for your support. 



 

  



 

  



 


